[image: image1.jpg]






Wednesday 13th November 2019

Early Years Christmas Play – ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’
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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

This year the children in the Early Years will be performing ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’ and we are delighted to announce that tickets are now available!

We will be performing the show at two different times (shown below) to ensure that as many people as possible will be able to come and watch this wonderful Christmas show.
Tickets are free of charge but each family will be allowed a maximum of 2 tickets to begin with. We will notify you of any spare tickets as soon as possible. This is due to safety restrictions on the numbers of people allowed in the school hall. 
If any family requires more than two tickets, please write this on the bottom of the form below next to the performance you require them for. We will notify you of any spare tickets as soon as possible. We have found generally that there are usually spare tickets available for the performances. 

Finally, in the coming weeks, your child will receive a letter with the part they are playing and any costume required (please note the majority of costumes will be provided by school).

Thank you for your support.

Early Years Staff

TICKET ORDERING FORM 

Early Years Christmas Play – ‘The Sleepy Shepherd’

Names of Child:

Please write the number of tickets you require in the space next to your chosen performance: 

Tuesday 3rd December 2019 
9.30am      ____

Thursday 5th December 2019 
2.30pm      ____

Spare tickets required for Tuesday 3rd December  ____ / Thursday 5th  December ____

Signed:








Parent / Carer

